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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY OFFICE CLOSURE – COVID-19 

 

ATTENTION TO OUR CLIENTS 

Breakthrough Attorneys has been closely monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak 

and continues to observe WHO’s recommendations. Our first priority is the continued safety 

of our Employees and our Clients.  To support this, we have taken additional measures to 

temporary close the onsite operations effectively from 3rd April 2020 to 30th April 2020. The 

Firm will be effectively working from home.  

• We assure our Clients that services will continue to be given and attention to all 

matters will be at the same level.  

 

• The Firm will be available for meetings via electronic channels as the per the Client’s 

convenient, and tasks on government entities. Firm will proceed handling them in 

accordance with government guidelines on controlling and limiting COVID-19 

transmission.  

 

• The Firm will ensure that all the Clients’ queries are responded in time.  

 

During this time in case of any emergency or escalation please reach out to these numbers 

below; 

• +255784763933- Mr. Vintan W. Mbiro – vmbiro@breakthroughattorneys.com.  

• +255712106951- Mr. Kheri R. Mbiro - kmbiro@breakthroughattorneys.com.  

  

We appreciate your continuous support and understanding of this decision.  

 

#STAY HOME#STAY SAFE. 
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